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S3 thanks RAN2 for their Liaison Statement R2-012400 (S3-010568) about message size limitation for the f9 
algorithm. 
 
S3 sees no rationales for a limitation on the message size for the f9 algorithm. This is in line with TS 33.105 
that includes the requirements for the algorithm development. SA3 will take action to remove the f9 message 
size limitation from TS 35.201. 
 
 


